idox

Statement on the Russian invasion of Ukraine

In common with many companies in the UK and across the world, Idox deplores and condemns
the Russian invasion of Ukraine and we stand united with the Ukrainian people as they face the
consequences of unjustified aggression.

We have suspended all new sales of Idox products and services in Russia. In addition, although
our customer commitments in Russia are minimal, we are committed to ensuring that we are fully
compliant with all governmental sanctions imposed. We have suspended providing services or
support for our single customer in Russia. We shall continue to monitor the developing situation.

Idox is shocked and saddened by the events in Ukraine and the suffering of the Ukrainian people.
We are providing support for all our colleagues who have direct connections with the region.

Idox stands with Ukraine in calling for the restoration of peace and the protection of Ukraine and of
its people.

Idox. Do more.
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